
OFFICIAL NOTICE
McCANDLESS
INDUSTRIAL

DEVELOPMENT
AUTHORITY

Notice is hereby given that the
McCandless  Industrial
Development  Authority  has
scheduled  its  Annual
Organizational  Meeting  on
Thursday,  February  27,  2025
at  4:30  p.m.  in  the
McCandless Town Hall,  9955
Grubbs  Road,  Wexford,  PA
15090.  Regular  monthly
meetings of the Authority will
be held at 4:30 p.m. on the
fourth  Wednesday  of  each
month  from  March  2025
through January 2026 in the
McCandless  Town  Hall,
provided  the  Chairman
notifies the members of the
Authority  there  is  sufficient
business to conduct at such
meeting.
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